"A Western Wireless.

September 26, 2001

From:

Juan C. Zapata

RF Engineer

Phone (425) 586 8179
Fax  (425) 586 8815

To City of Rapid City
Whom it may concern:

RE: Tower construction to relocate Skyline site.
Dear Sirs,
Currently we are looking for a 380 ft tower at this site based on the following circumstances:

e This site is intended to be a microwave point of connection. A tower shorter than 380 ft
will not provide the required line of sight to the microwave links expected to be on this
costruction.

e A 380 ft tower will provide extra room for additional antennas allowing collocation with
other carriers, therefore, further tower construction in the area for wireless
telecommunications will be unnecessary.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Juan C. Zapata

RF Engineer
SD, IA, MN Region



